
With just a few more days left before we bid farewell to Ramadan, let us make the 
most of this month and finish it with righteous actions. Let us stay consistent in 
our charitable efforts that we displayed during Ramadan, and, with our renewed 
faith, let us keep sharing our blessings with those in need.
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Farewell to Ramadan

These past 3 weeks we saw Ramadan generosity in action as individuals and 
partners contributed to our efforts in their own special ways.

Thank you for your generosity!

A big thank you to our ration drive donors!

And to all our partners supporting us this Ramadan!

KFC has initiated a Higher Education 
Scholarship Program in partnership with 
OTF through which we will together help 
deserving students achieve their dreams. 
We are positive that this partnership will 
transform futures for the betterment of 
those individuals and that of the society!

KFC Scholarship Program

A special thank you to our youngest ever 
supporters, students from Acers 
Preschool, who warmed us up with their 
efforts of fundraising for our cause of 
education. We are so proud of them and 
can only imagine the positive change they 
will bring to our society in the near future!

Our young supporters

Our guest speaker sessions with students from The 
Learning Tree went amazing. It was wonderful to see 
the interest the students showed in OTF and our 
activities, and they had some very thought-provoking 
questions for us. Following the sessions, the students 
shared their reflections on the presentations, a few of 
which we’d like to share with you all.

I am very sad at the fact that there are many underprivileged families in 
Pakistan and because of financial issues, they cannot afford their 
children to go to school and also very sad at the fact that some people 
believe that girls should not go to school. I am grateful for organizations 
such as OTF which are providing underprivileged children with 
education they deserve and then putting them in mainstream schools 
and I hope they continue to do the good stuff they are doing.

Maah – 7L

I found it interesting that OTF thinks of the best schools to enroll the 
child into considering circumstances such as distances, so it keeps the 
best interests at mind and does not send the child off to any random 
available school.

Zoya Omar – 7T

The organization is working on an important cause which should be 
considered by all to donate. So that there could be your hand also in 
educating a child and getting him a successful future.

Inaya – 7T
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As Eid approaches and we get busy with our preparations and celebrations, let this 
occasion be a reminder of all our blessings and let that reinforce our passion and 
resolve to keep on giving and contributing for a more equal community. Together we 
can continue working to ensure that the education and future of our youth is secure.


